
Hello, my name is Roger. I own a small barbecue company 
here in Florida. I’ve worked with Chris and his wife My for 
about three years. They’ve been very instrumental in 
helping me build my website. We’ve done a lot of 
collaboration together. They’ve worked with me on both 
web design as well as maintenance, and they’ve done a 
really good job. I would consider them great friends and 
business partners. I would recommend them for your 
small business. Please reach out. Talk to Chris. I’m sure 
he can help you in many way ways. Thank you. 


